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I have been diagnosed with an enlarged Aorta and have been advised to attend annual checkups. 
I have done this at Mona Vale Hospital at no charge. 
 
 
Mona Vale Hospital no longer have the facilities to offer this service and Northern Beaches 
Hospital only offer this service in the private part of the hospital and I believe the consultation 
will cost me $500. 


